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Comment Submitted:

Thank you for lifting the moratorium on solar development proposals. I've been watching this issue with great interest. 

Please act quickly to make of these badly needed projects a reality and also move forward with geothermal and wind
developments. These are the answers we need, not dirty and dangerous forms of power. 

Thank you again. 


